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Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division Celebrates the Grand Re-Opening of the newly
Resurfaced Max Clunie Field and Harry Jerome Track

Prince Albert, Saskatchewan — Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division is thrilled to announce
the successful grand re-opening of the newly resurfaced Max Clunie Field and Harry Jerome
Track, which took place today at Prime Ministers Park. The event, attended by students, school
officials, local leaders, and community members, marked the completion of a school division-led
project to create world-class athletic facilities for both student-athletes and the broader community.

The ribbon-cutting ceremony was a highlight of the celebration, with Elder Liz Settee, Alan Nunn,
Acting Board Chair, Trustees Barry Hollick, Grant Gustafson, Jaimie Smith-Windsor, Michelle
Vickers, Bill Yeaman, Mayor Greg Dionne, Rusty Clunie, Vice-President Broda Group of
Companies as well as members of his family, and Director Neil Finch, officially opening the
state-of-the-art football field and track.The event emphasized the importance of the project in
supporting student-athletes and enhancing opportunities for competition and training.

Neil Finch, Director of Education from Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division said that “Our
students will enjoy the world-class facility to learn, and compete at the highest level possible. We
are so proud to provide this incredible upgrade, where our students from across this division and
community members can excel. This is not just an investment in infrastructure, but in the future of
our student athletes and Prince Albert and surrounding community.”

The Max Clunie Field and Harry Jerome Track resurfacing project reflects SRPSD’s commitment to
excellence in education and extracurricular activities. The new facilities are designed to inspire
athletic achievement and bring pride to the division, benefiting students and our community for
years to come. SRPSD thanks Facilities Superintendent Mike Hurd for his leadership in the
management of this massive project.

Following the event, the Crusaders were able to play their first game on their new home field. The
field and track are expected to host numerous school and community events, providing a
high-quality venue for sports and physical education. SRPSD is committed to fostering excellence
for every learner, investing in the success of students both inside and outside the classroom. The
newly resurfaced Max Clunie Field and Harry Jerome Track are just one example of the division’s
dedication to creating high quality environments for student athletes and the community.



